
From: NAWS Update <nawsupdate@na.org>  
Sent: Friday, April 18, 2025 12:34 PM 
To:  
Subject: Service Day web meeting, IDTs, HTML IPs and booklets 
 

   

 

 

  

This email covers the following topics: 

• Service Day Webinar 
• Updated Issue Discussion Topics  
• HTML IPs and Booklets 
• WCNA Merch—Last Chance 
• Contributions Report 
• CAR Survey Input Form 

Of course you all know 1 May is Service Day, and I bet you were wondering how we’d 
celebrate this year. We’re excited to announce an open webinar on Revitalizing and 
Reimagining Service Committees on the following Saturday! In this open webinar, 
we’ll hear from trusted servants who’ve been innovating in service committees around 
the world. Addicts are brilliant, creative, and resourceful people, and when we put that 
imaginative power to work carrying the message of Narcotics Anonymous, the results 
are amazing! Please join us and see what’s out there: 3 May, 11:00am-12:30pm PDT 
(18:00 -19:30 GMT).  

Speaking of Issue Discussion Topics—we have revised two of the four session 
profiles in response to your input. We have just revised and revitalized the session 
profile on Reimagining and Revitalizing Service Committees. Based on experiences 
with the workshop, we clarified and focused the questions to make the session more 
productive. We hope you try it with your service committees and find it useful. 
Additionally, a new paragraph was added to the IDT on Dealing with Disruptive and 
Predatory Behavior to address virtual meetings.  

In the ongoing project of improving our website, we are happy to announce that we 
have posted our English IP and booklet collection in HTML format (in addition to the 
PDF versions that have been there all along). It might sound like alphabet soup – but 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fgo.na.org%2fe%2f1004602%2fwebinar%2f6vylfn%2f6686085478%2fh%2fLhJUexJ8dHDNs0GLQdMCRzoBTboZZ1KMDlNehpqW4RA&c=E,1,5rqTRr4r9lGyxoXpv-dKUDUAA8feM8I6bbsa0boHiqUKXI0a6kipJAS42fsO2noj-0eJDvSocgB_JlDS_ZXnzsVNJiDMUWKkGDp5ETCIFx3R&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fgo.na.org%2fe%2f1004602%2frrent-issue-discussion-topics-%2f6vylfr%2f6686085478%2fh%2fLhJUexJ8dHDNs0GLQdMCRzoBTboZZ1KMDlNehpqW4RA&c=E,1,uXHSiPkpoVz9pw4URKSKnLivrIAo4DhWp02c3xs0hRlF5GSzQZv4XSOHEnG7a2B6VoxV31TucipL5Sq5d1-obE_CNVWL25cg99udQieL&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fgo.na.org%2fe%2f1004602%2frrent-issue-discussion-topics-%2f6vylfr%2f6686085478%2fh%2fLhJUexJ8dHDNs0GLQdMCRzoBTboZZ1KMDlNehpqW4RA&c=E,1,cdTELuc_7f6EaZDT519Hfc9q7Ra1ymvG--ErBXVtaVmYo31EjwsnDb4I1a4JFKHNkbESk7nzUMv4wJ-kREmpX_AU1Gbo1PAAkIcaqzIK-W6Ry7ye2JahY_ai&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fgo.na.org%2fe%2f1004602%2frrent-issue-discussion-topics-%2f6vylfr%2f6686085478%2fh%2fLhJUexJ8dHDNs0GLQdMCRzoBTboZZ1KMDlNehpqW4RA&c=E,1,cdTELuc_7f6EaZDT519Hfc9q7Ra1ymvG--ErBXVtaVmYo31EjwsnDb4I1a4JFKHNkbESk7nzUMv4wJ-kREmpX_AU1Gbo1PAAkIcaqzIK-W6Ry7ye2JahY_ai&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fgo.na.org%2fe%2f1004602%2fery-literature-in-english-usa-%2f6vylfv%2f6686085478%2fh%2fLhJUexJ8dHDNs0GLQdMCRzoBTboZZ1KMDlNehpqW4RA&c=E,1,Jyk7aN_iW_ddod9-aXNbvFQ3aUy0vXovyBdJcAHbbkVV7Aup_3KltDNwkZyBXz9-pqzdrIb8s5i-kLfnDl8enYLtyAwJGhlxwU53BTqwCKwshQ,,&typo=1


the HTML versions are responsive, making it easier to read on your mobile device. 
Additional languages are in process and coming soon! 

This is really, really your last chance for WCNA merch! The WCNA shop is closing its 
virtual doors for the last time on 7 May 2025. Liquidation pricing, cool stuff, last 
chance. Don’t miss! 

Are you a numbers nerd? The annual Fellowship Contributions Report for the 2023-24 
fiscal year is posted now on the Annual Report page. The rest of that report is in 
process. We’ll let you know when it’s posted.  

Have a great idea the Fellowship should consider? NA members have been proposing 
ideas through the CAR survey for almost a decade now. The CAR survey input form is 
posted in English, Russian, and Spanish until 20 May. Filling it out will carry your idea 
to conference participants who will work together to shape that survey. If Glinda the 
Good Witch was your regional delegate, she might say, “You have always had the 
power, but what you didn’t have was an input form.”  

Please don’t hesitate to let us know if you have any questions. We hope to see you on 
3 May! 

Yours in service,  

World Board 

 

 

All NAWS subscriptions are free. We are able to provide this service due, in part, to the generous 
contributions of our members. If you are a member, you can make a contribution here: 
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Contribute  

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fgo.na.org%2fe%2f1004602%2f2025-04-18%2f6vylfy%2f6686085478%2fh%2fLhJUexJ8dHDNs0GLQdMCRzoBTboZZ1KMDlNehpqW4RA&c=E,1,PzYyqK4m-lZreosReOCqYsEWt_NkmFUD2-zAJUXQn__9V3jn1xGbM4huz5rRitAzp5yKy2fgduxmyX8fUEOVzcZPy9_D26MU2lzcs2wSofSo-fMdRPcUjg,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fgo.na.org%2fe%2f1004602%2far%2f6vylg2%2f6686085478%2fh%2fLhJUexJ8dHDNs0GLQdMCRzoBTboZZ1KMDlNehpqW4RA&c=E,1,6p1k-KDEV3LAGqhzYovZ1GRRAUWvhDROC-eks4z4zp7sr8mTQIPp98Ing2d80-ZeIlAEWhlZwESy68svkr7R_azuaEzIEx3OqaibGtmS5w,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fgo.na.org%2fe%2f1004602%2fconference%2f6vylg5%2f6686085478%2fh%2fLhJUexJ8dHDNs0GLQdMCRzoBTboZZ1KMDlNehpqW4RA&c=E,1,VONh0G9vQsvuRMgagicYTYk8W43D8gpsCnYDCJXrp7U-on8LlV1SJNAeXueh5uH7ryTgBimEwr6zyJp3XDNluURshAFm10XYI7UFc-oLiOKWQli8vQ,,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fgo.na.org%2funsubscribeConfirm%2f1004602%2f4deba726d8e9e63d19ef18bbe47555ca134b54d4978b27a5f4678087d86ad842%2f6686085478&c=E,1,GDPFb96LpvayU1GFd9JEVHEkQbIl8UfdQAIKfCwfMaL8LCh4Z31wjBnfqBvKPJs9IO0BqF3dJM437-ddKtxpOfJuCKe4dcPmudlbFplU250dld-txMM,&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2f%2f%2fwww.na.org%2fcontribute&c=E,1,4v25q9DmjdjdOYOjGBk8g_3NWeneVcKvfFAHSoBN80uP82NhQIQ40cOBOmDWhfiDLxExv1VCJwlhJBn1jXajl89ZP7KOTcImxYg3WedhYfI50sNvCc96&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2f%2f%2fwww.na.org%2fcontribute&c=E,1,4v25q9DmjdjdOYOjGBk8g_3NWeneVcKvfFAHSoBN80uP82NhQIQ40cOBOmDWhfiDLxExv1VCJwlhJBn1jXajl89ZP7KOTcImxYg3WedhYfI50sNvCc96&typo=1
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.na.org%2fcontribute&c=E,1,Fj-Zsmpk_NHJ24oSJY1qhKl1vE8WOPiAw5rlV6N20_juqSndFluWfGsSChj6rTh5xDma6R-HXqzSbZ8aZvmi-EnVZkM3WHE1dKQJaTG4un3YWNRLJDQRyb05xQ,,&typo=1

